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“New Directed Health Measures for NCDHD Area 
to be issued May 4- May 31”  

Public Service Announcement 
 

 Announced in Governor Ricketts daily press conference today updated Directed Health 
Measures (DHM) for the North Central District Health Department, effective May 4th, will 
provide updates on faith-based services, weddings, funerals, bars, restaurants dine-in guidance, 
daycare guidance on number of children allowed, elective surgeries, salons, tattoo parlors and 
massage therapy reopening guidance.  

NCDHD would like to take this time to thank our district communities on their efforts of 
social distancing and compliance with following the Directed Health Measures. Compliance from 
our community members help drive our case numbers down.  NCDHD will continuously analyze 
COVID-19 data and trends, as well as reevaluate a need to extend or expire measures set on a 
Local Health Department level.   
 NCDHD has not yet received guidance on social distancing (i.e. 10-person rule, 6 ft from 
others rule, etc.) for the purpose of reopening. Once further information on changes outlined 
today is conformed regarding the updated DHM set to be effective May 4th, this information will 
be shared with our district communities through media, our website, and our Facebook page.  
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